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From:  Denise M. Moloney 
  Community/Media Relations Manager, 352-797-3609  
 
Re:  Tropical Storm Warning Cancelled for Hernando County 
 
Date:  October 7, 2016 
 

 
As of 11 a.m., the Tropical Storm Warning has been cancelled for Hernando County and the 
west coast of Florida. 
 
Emergency Management Officials urge residents to remain mindful of the potential for 
hazardous road conditions.  Roads may still be wet and/or slippery and winds may have 
caused tree limbs to break and fall into roadways.  Drive with caution. 
 
As with any storm, please be cautious of downed powerlines and ponding of water in 
roadways.  Please avoid contact with any downed lines and report any outages to your 
service provider.   
 
Please report any storm damage to Hernando County Emergency Management at 352-754-
4083. 
 
 
 
The Office of Sheriff: 

The Office of the Sheriff is established by the Florida Constitution. As a constitutional officer, the Sheriff has 
the exclusive authority to administer his or her agency and is responsible for preserving the peace 
throughout the entire county, carrying out the laws of the state, the orders of Florida courts, and the 
ordinances of the Board of County Commissioners. The Sheriff is the chief law enforcement and correctional 
officer of the county.  

Sheriff Al Nienhuis was initially appointed as the Sheriff of Hernando County by the Governor in January of 
2011.  He was then elected by the people of Hernando County in 2012, and remains accountable to them. 
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